
KSARA Committee Meeting 1st February 2021 

Attendees: Tony Barcroft, Chris Boltwood, Deborah Lindsay, Heidi Hackett, 
Apologies for absence Krista N, Sue A 

Follow up on Discussion Points from Jan meeting: 

• Bottle Collection Wagons – King Street & Water Tower Street. Can we 
route collections so that they happen from Northgate Street. TB & HH  

o Still to do TB/HH 
 

• Additional parking – DL to follow up with CG  
o DL to pass on the signatory agreements to TB 
o TB to make contact with highways and rekindle the project. Note 

that any concrete plans would need to be agreed with the 
relevant householders. 
 

• Electric Car Charging - TB 
o Add this into the follow up on parking with highways 

 
• Clockwise route on St Martins way, appears to be operating well, but 

would appear we have some instances of cutting through off St Martins 
way onto Water tower street where the traffic cones are – TB to drop a 
line to Andrew Arditti 

o Completed and highways have it under observation 
 

• KSARA email log on to be sorted for Tony, Krista & Heidi – TB 
o Tony McD sorted.  
o Heidi and Krista to arrange with TB to get it done asap 

New discussion points 

• 2021 Social Events to be agreed and expected dates 
o March meeting 

 
• Agree Committee roles and responsibilities for this year  

o March meeting 
 

• Refuse survey 
o TB has replied on behalf of KSARA 
o CB to send out survey to all KSARA residents (Chris – maybe add a 

note saying KSARA has also sent a reply on behalf of residents 
asking for “flexibility” on refuse containers to account for the 
different physical restrictions that apply to our varied housing  
stock. 
 

TB 01.02.2021 


